
 

Newsletter July 2022 
The 2021/2022 financial year finished on 30 June and it is time for the Annual General 
Meeting for the Club. 

The committee has set the date as Sunday 14 August 2022 at 12.00pm in the Club House. 
We would encourage you all to attend to hear what the club has achieved during the last 
financial year, and what is proposed for the next year.  

Majura Tennis Club Inc. 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
Sunday 14th August 2022 at 12.00pm in the Club House 

Agenda 
 

1. Reports from the President and Treasurer. 

2. Election of the Committee for 2022/2023. 

a) Election of the Executive: President, Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary 

b) Election of four committee members 

3. Appointment of Auditor 

4. Appointment of Public Officer 

5. Other Business 

Nominations for Committee 
All positions for the committee are open 
for nominations. A number of the present 
members will not be standing for re-
election so we are asking that you give 
serious consideration to becoming a 
member of the committee for the next 
year. It is important for us to have diversity 
of members. 

If you wish to nominate for a position on 
the executive (President, Vice-President, 

Treasurer or Secretary) or as a committee 
member please email the secretary 
(secretary@majuratennis.com.au) or call 
0410699602. 

Members will also be able to nominate at 
the AGM. 

The health of the club depends on all 
members being involved with the club. 



Annual Membership Fees 
The annual subscriptions are now due. 

The committee has decided that, despite 
increasing inflation, that the annual fees 
will remain the same as last year.  

The fee schedule is as follows: 

Single Adult $150 

Family  $250 

Junior  $50 

Snakes 
We encourage you to pay through the 
Book a Court web site, so that there is an 
official record of your payment. The official 
record allows you to book a court.  

If you are not able to pay through Book a 
Court you can pay directly into our 
Westpac Account which is: 

Majura Tennis Club Inc 

BSB 032 730  

A/C 378351  

If you pay through the bank please sent an 
email to the club Treasurer 
(treasure@majuratennis.com.au.) so your 
registration can be recorded on Book a 
Court. 

Some damage has been done to court 2.  
We believe the damage was done by a 
cockatoo or a similar bird. We now have a 
collection of small black pipes which to put 
on the courts to deter birds from damaging 
the courts.  There are sufficient “snakes” 
to put 4 on each end of each court. 

We would ask you to put the “snakes” 
back on the courts after you have 
completed your tennis. 

Bagging the Courts 
In order to keep the courts in good 
condition we need to “bag” the courts 
regularly to ensure an even spread of the 
sand.  We would ask you to “bag” the 
courts at the end of your tennis session. 

What do if the Gate Code does 
not work after you have 

booked. 
Remember that it takes a few minutes for 
the booking to be processed by book a 
court.  Moreover, you need to enter your 
pin close to the beginning of your booking. 
If you booking has been processed and 
you still cannot access the courts please 
contact the President or the Secretary and 
they will be able to assist you. 
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